
 

8th January 2021 

Dear Parents 

I hope you and your families are safe and well in these anxious times. You will have heard 

via the news that the Education Authority have now closed Pre-Schools due to the increased 

number of Covid 19 cases which continues to rise at an alarming rate.                           ** Pre-

School will be open for children of essential keyworkers with no alternative childcare and for 

vulnerable children – if you plan to bring your child to Pre-School please contact me to 

arrange this. 

We are preparing Remote Learning packs for children and these will be ready for collection 

from Pre-School on Wednesday 13th January – ** If your child attends our Morning sessions 

– please collect their pack from 9.30 – 10am and if they usually attend in Afternoon sessions 

– please collect their pack from 10.30 – 11am.    

Please be mindful of social distancing and to wear a face mask when on the school premises 

and car park. 

Over the next few weeks we will provide additional remote learning ideas etc on this page 

and we would love to have some photos of your child engaging in some of the home 

learning activities to add to our photo collection. 

We will continue to engage with your child remotely over the next few weeks but hope that 

Pre-School will be able to open in the not too distant future.                                                                                                                                                     

Kind Regards Julie & Team 


